
From: Dave [mailto:Davejaeger@verizon.net]  
Sent: Sunday, October 26, 2014 3:50 PM 
To: Gray, Valerie A. (DNREC) 
Subject: Comment for Nov. 5th hearing re. CO2 emissions in Delaware 
 
Although some progress has been made in reducing CO2 emissions from power generation in Delaware, 
more needs to be done. 
We are still facing 100,000 asthma attacks and 4200 premature deaths in Delaware due to CO2 
emissions.  For those suffering and dying, the cost is beyond measure and we must do more.  As 
someone mentoring a first grader with asthma and OCD, I worry that Jaden's energy and stamina are 
drained by the air he breathes in Sussex County.  We must do more to clean up our climate. 
 
Dave Jaeger 
172 Mill Pond Dr. 
Selbyville 
Tel. 302-436-5173 
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